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Nicola Storrar

From: Debbie Merchant

Sent: 07 June 2018 09:11

To: Nicola Storrar

Subject: FW: MD254 - C Nicholls 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

From: Gillian Peebles  
Sent: 07 June 2018 09:02 
To: Debbie Merchant 
Cc: David Rennie 
Subject: FW: MD254 - C Nicholls  

Hi Debbie 

As per our telephone conversation in respect of the motor dealer licence application as noted above, I confirm that 
the Planning Service objects to the licence as planning permission is required and to date no application has been 
received. 

Kind Regards 

Gillian Peebles
Planning Officer 
Planning and Development
Perth and Kinross Council
Housing & Environment
Pullar House
35 Kinnoull Street
PERTH
PH1 5GD

Phone: 
Email: 
Website: www.pkc.gov.uk

Working Pattern:            Monday, Wednesday, Friday - 0700 – 1300  
                                             Tuesday, Thursday - all day 

follow us @PKCPlanning


